

Y Unleash your limitless potential



Executive Head Teacher Mr Chris Wilson BSc / PGCE/ NPQH / MA



18th October 2021

Dear Parent/Carer



Re: Halloween celebration – Friday, 22nd October 2021

We are well into the new term and that means Halloween is just around the corner. Friday, 22^{nd} October 2021 will be non-school uniform/Halloween dress. The PTA have donated 3 x £10 vouchers to be awarded to the best costume for each Key Stage. The PTA will also be selling sweets at break time for the students to purchase.

For those students who choose to wear a costume, please keep the following in mind:

• Costumes **should not include accessories**, or any type of **weapon** (i.e. replica guns, knives, etc.) that can impact safety or mobility

If you have any questions about our planned Halloween celebration please do not hesitate to contact the school.

Yours sincerely

Mrs L Weston

Associate Head of School (A)



Address Wood End Road, Erdington.